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Vaccine Tips 
 
 

 

 

Digital Data Loggers (DDLs) will be required  
for continued VFC participation in 2018. 

 

If you’re still using traditional thermometers to monitor temps in 
your storage units, you have until December 1st to purchase DDLs. 

 

 
 
 Purchase and install new DDLs before 2018 recertification. (If you’re 

already using DDLs, great!) 
 Have a valid and current certificate of calibration for every DDL.  
 Have at least one backup DDL in case your primary device fails or is 

being calibrated, and in case you need to transport vaccines. 
 

For more details and purchasing info, visit the DDL page on EZIZ  
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2018 Recertification will be here before you know it. Don’t wait to prepare.    

http://eziz.org/vaccine-storage/digital-data-loggers/

